
 

 

Dear Peter Coleman, 

I am writing to you to say thank you on behalf of all of the members of Sussex MS 
Centre for your generous donation of £1,100. 

As an independent charity, we rely on the donations of organisations like the Premier 
Sports: Southern Combination Football League, to fund the therapies and services 
we provide our members. As you may know, the Sussex MS Centre supports people 
from all over Sussex who are living with the life-limiting condition Multiple Sclerosis. 
We provide free classes, therapies such as massage, physiotherapy and osteopathy 
at a subsidised rate, and oxygen therapy sessions. All of these services hope to 
improve the mental and physical wellbeing of our members. 

The money you have donated has allowed us to buy a mobility scooter which our 
members can hire out as they need. This will save many of them hundreds of 
pounds as they will not have to hire from more expensive companies. Besides this, it 
provides autonomy and freedom of movement to people who might avoid going on 
holidays, day trips, or even a walk to the park due to their limited mobility and limited 
funds. 

It really means a lot to have the support from a local organisation, so it is with the 
deepest sincerity that I say thank you to yourself and your entire community. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Rebekah Walker 

Operations and Community Fundraiser 
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